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From: Mariann Edgar Budde [mailto:mebudde@edow.org]
Sent: Saturday, March 02, 2013 5:57 AM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Subject: Re: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Dear Ruth,

Thank you for writing in your role as the chair of the SCLM. Below you will find a link to all our recently revise marriage
guidelines, which include provision for same-gender marriage, given that both civic jurisdictions of our diocese (DC and the
state of Maryland) have legalized same-gender marriage. | have authorized the use of the new blessing rites.

I'd like to ask Gary Hall if he'll serve as our contact person for the diocese. We meet weekly, and | will bring this up at our
next meeting.

Perhaps we can save some time at our clergy conference for discussion of the SCLM process, as we will have the gift of your
presence.

Faithfully,
Mariann

http://www.edow.org/for-parishes/liturgical-resources/marriage-guidelines

The Rt. Rev. Mariann Edgar Budde
Episcopal Diocese of Washington DC
Mount St. Alban, Washington DC, 20016
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